
February 4th, 1924

President Paul D, Moody, 
Mlddlebury College, 
Middlebury, Vermont,

Dear President Moody:-

Let me acknowledge receipt of your letter of January 31st.

i assure you that I appreciate very much indeed your kindness in renewing your 
Invitation for 1925, and I accept it with the greatest 
pleasure.

"-'ith all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully.


